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Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

From: Nowell, Keith, Env. Health
Sent: Wednesday, January 11, 2017 11:15 AM
To: 'Chamorro Alan'
Cc: Tom Clyman (tclyman@loweenterprises.com); Joshua Graber (jgraber@langan.com); 

Roe, Dilan, Env. Health; Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health; 'Phil Fitzwater'; 'Conor  
McDonough'; 'Gryfakis, Paul'

Subject: ACDEH case RO0003236 and GeoTracker Global ID T10000010020, 3000 Broadway 
Redevelopment Project, 250 30th Street, Oakland

Good Morning Alan, 

Thank you, your partners, and consultants for participating in the meeting yesterday.  I wish to inform you that the subject 
case has been created in the State Water Resources Control Board’s (SWRCBs) Geotracker website and the Alameda 
County Department of Environmental Health (ACDEH) FTP site.  The case is identified as RO0003236, 3000 Broadway 
Redevelopment Project, 250 30th Street, Oakland, GeoTracker Global ID T10000010020.   

Please upload documents including, but not limited to, Phase I and Phase II environmental site assessments and the work 
plan for additional site investigation (GEO_REPORTs), laboratory analysis reports (EDFs), maps depict site and boring 
locations (GEO_MAPs), and soil bore logs (GEO_BOREs).  These documents will aid in our review of your case. 

At the meeting yesterday I mentioned the Alameda County Assessor’s Office records currently identify the Burrows 
(Bruce, Barton, Patricia, et al) as the property owners of parcel APN 9-704-11-1.  Please provide ACDEH, via email 
attachment, Attn.: Keith Nowell- keith.nowell@acgov.org, a copy of a legal document identifying the current property 
owner.   

Thank you, 
Keith Nowell 
 
Keith Nowell PG, CHG 
Hazardous Materials Specialist 
Alameda County Department of Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda , CA 94502‐6540 
phone: 510 / 567  ‐ 6764 
fax: 510 / 337 ‐ 9335 
email: keith.nowell@acgov.org 
 
PDF copies of case files can be reviewed/downloaded at: 
 
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm 
 

 


